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Oxford University Club Hurriers (OUCH)

Formerly the Mansfield Road Runners

AGM

Held on 2nd December 2010 in the Oxford University Club Bar.

Meeting opened 20:33 (ish)

Present:

Lizzie, Julie, Melissa, Emily, Monika, Evelyn, Natasha, Alan, Jason, Jolyon, Simon, Graeme, Stuart, Maija, Gwen, Vijay

Approval of Minutes from 2009 AGM

Minutes proposed by Maija, approved by Anu.

Presidents Review:

The 2010 President (Graeme) reflected on the year. Including club weddings, our growing youth contingent, the shrinking Jolyon, Julia headbutting the pavement and some race successes including Emily & Lizzie in the Abingdon Marathon. Mug was presented to Stuart(?)

Stats report:

Lots of races, beers and stuff.  Available online

Treasurers Report:

Presented by Melissa, we still have the penny, which in this tough economic climate represents success. 

Voting for new Committee:

President:

Victoria was elected (by 15/16 votes for)

Treasurer:

Richard was elected (by 15/16)

Secretary:

Dave was elected (by 11/16)

Race Awareness:

Stuart was elected unopposed 

Webmaster

Anu was elected unopposed 

Social Secretary

Natasha was elected unopposed 

Meeting Closed

